Sister Pat’s Kids Camp One week of fun, years of memories




50 – 50 RAFFLE

SISTER PAT’S KIDS CAMP 
www.sisterpatskidscamp.org


Date & Time:			Sunday, March 21, 2021 11:30am (winner need not be present)
	
Place:				ST. HELEN’S PARISH CENTER
					1600 RAHWAY AVENUE
					WESTFIELD, NJ  07090

Price:				$40.00 per ticket or 3 for $100

Prizes:	1 prize of $19,800 (or 33% of receipts from ticket sales) and 5 prizes of $2,040 (or 3.4% of receipts from ticket sales)

If you would like to be entered into the drawing, please return payment by March 15, 2021.
*Please note that in an effort to save on postage, your half of the ticket will not be mailed out this year. If you have purchased ticket(s), you can enclose a self-addressed stamped envelope with payment if you’d like your half of the ticket. Note: you do not need this half- your ticket stub(s) have been entered into the raffle drawing if you bought tickets. Thank you again for your continued support of Sr. Pat’s Kids Camp!
______________________________________________________________________________

SISTER PAT’S KIDS CAMP RAFFLE TICKET ORDER FORM 2021

Name 		__________________________________________________________________

Address	__________________________________________________________________

City 		_______________________ Zip _____________ Phone # __________________

Email 		__________________________________________________________________

# of tickets ____________________ (note pricing option of: $40 each or 3 for $100)

Amount enclosed ________________	Check # ___________

Please make check payable to:	Sister Pat’s Kids Camp

Mail responses to:	St. Helen’s Parish Center
			ATT: SISTER PAT’S KIDS CAMP
			1600 Rahway Avenue
			Westfield, NJ  07090

Questions?  	Contact Antonia Cleaveland at 908-272-0448 or antoniacleaveland@gmail.com

What the raffle funds did last year and will continue to do this year…

This past summer, through your generosity, we were able to send over sixty care packages to our campers who were safe at home during our normal camp week. The care packages helped remind each camper of their fun times at camp, and that their camp family was thinking of them during quarantine. We also were able to donate our usual camp fee to the Marist Brothers Center in Esopus, which helps to keep things running at the facility where camp occurs.

[bookmark: _GoBack]For this coming summer, we are unfortunately unable to have our traditional one-week camp, due to covid restrictions and the medically fragile community we serve. However, we have ideas for how we can connect in-person with our campers in some way. We are also going to continue with care packages and this year they will be bigger and better! We plan to ask for wishlist items from our campers so that we can provide a more personalized experience for them. Also, assuming it is safe and we are able, we are hoping to provide small, in-person, fun-filled gatherings for groups of campers. If needed, we will offer virtual options for those who cannot attend or do not feel comfortable. With your prayers, and financial generosity, we look forward to “reinventing" camp once again…until normalcy can resume! As always, your support is so greatly appreciated.
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